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12 March 2025 
 
Dear Parent and Guardian 
 
Whole School Performance - Little Shop of Horrors 
Monday 24 March, Tuesday 25 March and Wednesday 26 March 
 
We are excited to announce that our students will be performing the iconic musical Little Shop 
of Horrors. The show will be held over three nights: Monday 24 March, Tuesday 25 March and 
Wednesday 26 March from 6.00pm to 8.00pm in the main school hall. 
 
Little Shop of Horrors is a lively and fun musical comedy about Seymour, a young man who works 
at a flower shop. His life changes dramatically when he discovers a strange and mysterious plant, 
Audrey II, that brings him fame, fortune, and love — but at a cost. This exciting show, filled with 
memorable songs and quirky characters, is a must-see for the whole family! 
 
Tickets are only available in advance through the iPay payment platform and are priced at: 
 

• £4.00 for concessions 
• £6.00 for adults 

 
To secure your tickets, please log in to iPay and complete your purchase at your earliest 
convenience. Tickets are expected to sell fast, so don’t miss out on the chance to enjoy this 
fantastic performance. There will be no physical tickets but your name will be added to a ticket 
guest list. 
 
Refreshments and show programmes will be available to purchase on the evening. 
 
We hope to see you there for a night of unforgettable entertainment! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Cull                                       Miss Ray                                                   Miss Miles 
Leader of Music                    Teacher of Performing Arts              Teacher of Performing Arts 
 
 
 
 
 


